
Micro-Star Int’l Co., Ltd 
No.69, Lide St., Zhonghe Dist., New Taipei City 235, Taiwan 

Class II Permissive Change Request Letter 

Date: 2024/8/8 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046-1609 

U.S.A. 

To whom it may concern, 

We, Micro-Star Int'l Co., Ltd. would like to confirm that the product with FCC ID: 

I4L-MRBE50 (Grant date: 05/23/2024) has further modification made on the on 

hardware change. 

This modification is only concerned with 

(1) Add/Change/Remove hardware components (capacitor, resistor, filter bead)

(2) Add thermal pad (PAD 12/14/16)

(3) Change thermal pad (PAD 1/2/7/11)

FEM of Wi-Fi 2.4GHz and 5GHz are not change. Only components of non-RF part are modified to 

achieve above modifications. 

Sincerely yours, 

Frank Hsiao 

Section manager 

Micro-Star Int'l Co., Ltd. 

Tel: 886-2-3434-5599 # 1069 

E-mail: frankhsiao@msi.com
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